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Our Ref: LT/JH 
Date: Friday 3rd February 2023 
 
Dear Year 2 Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 2 Fire Station Visit Monday 6th March 2023 
 
As part of our current Discover Topic “Heroes in History”, children in Year 2 are learning about 
the developments in the fire service and The Great Fire of London. To enhance our learning 
further, the children in Year 2 will be visiting Wolverhampton Fire Station on Monday 6th March.  
 
Children will be visiting the fire station in the morning and will be returning to school by 
lunchtime. Children will be accompanied by staff from Merridale at all times. Children and staff 
will either be walking to the fire station or will be travelling on school minibus. You do not need 
to give permission for this visit as this is covered under the local visit permission form you signed 
at the start of the school year. There is no charge for this visit.  
 
Children will need to make sure they are wearing a waterproof coat and sensible walking shoes 
on Monday 6th March. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L Towle 
Headteacher 


